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Dear Madams/Sir: 
 
Re: Newfoundland Power Inc. - 2023 Capital Budget Application - Consumer Advocate’s 

Request for Extension for the Filing of Requests for Information on Technical Conference  
 
This is further to the Consumer Advocate’s correspondence of September 12, 2022 requesting 
an extension to September 20, 2022 for the filing of requests for information on the Technical 
Conference. 
 
Upon request from the Consumer Advocate, the Board adjusted the schedule for the review of 
Newfoundland Power’s 2023 Capital Budget Application to allow the technical conference to be 
held at a later date. A further adjustment to the schedule for the filing of requests for information 
on the technical conference as requested by the Consumer Advocate will also be permitted. It is 
the expectation of the Board that the remainder of the schedule will not require adjustment; 
however, if required, adjustments can be discussed upon receipt of the requests for information. 
 
The Board acknowledges that the Consumer Advocate does not consent to the slide deck 
presented at the technical conference being entered on the record.  
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If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Board’s Legal Counsel, Jacqui 
Glynn, by email, jglynn@pub.nl.ca or telephone (709) 726-6781. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
CB/cj 
 
ecc Newfoundland Power Inc. 

Liam O’Brien, E-mail: lobrien@curtisdawe.com 
NP Regulatory, E-mail: regulatory@newfoundlandpower.com 
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro 
NLH Regulatory, E-mail: NLHRegulatory@nlh.nl.ca 

Consumer Advocate 
Stephen Fitzgerald, E-mail: sfitzgerald@bfma-law.com 
Sarah Fitzgerald, E-mail: sarahfitzgerald@bfma-law.com 
Bernice Bailey, E-mail: bbailey@bfma-law.com 

 


